
 
 
Our mission is to assist and improve the GES, GMS and GHS Performing Arts Programs.  This group helps 
the teachers and students who are actively involved in band, choir and theater. 
 
Congratulations! As a parent/guardian of a student involved in the performing arts you are 
automatically a member of POPS. 
 
It is very easy to become an active member of this group.  Just join us at our meetings, donate your time 
at events or make a donation.  Fundraising is needed for instruments, equipment & supplies, uniforms, 
festivals, trips, camps, scholarships, faculty appreciation and so much more.  Working together we can 
make a difference in our schools. 
 
Are you ready to help out?  Great! 
Please fill out the info below and we will keep you informed on all that is going on with POPS. 
Please have your student return this form to a performing arts teacher or it can be emailed/mailed. 
 

Parent Name: _______________________________________ 
Email: _____________________________________________ 
Phone: ____________________________________________ 
Student Name/Grade: ________________________________ 

 
     Gilford POPS - Parents of Performing Students       
        88 Alvah Wilson Road. Gilford, NH 03249 
 
Follow us on Facebook 
Visit our website www.GilfordPOPS.org 
Email us at info@GilfordPOPS.org 
 

Our meetings are generally on the first Tuesday of the month from 6-7 pm in the GHS choir 
room.  (Enter through the side performing arts doors) 

http://www.gilfordpops.org/
mailto:info@GilfordPOPS.org

